
Raise your voice. 
Share your story.
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Learn more & take
action at acnj.org

As of August 1, 2025, New Jersey's Child Care Assistance
Program (CCAP) has undergone significant changes
affecting thousands of working families across the state. Due
to insufficient state budget funding, the program has frozen
enrollment and will begin increasing family co-payment
requirements. 

Colonia Learning Center
400 Inman Avenue
Colonia, NJ  07067
Tuesday, Sept.  09 | 5:30–7:30 PM

Join parents, child care providers, and advocates as they
share how these changes are shaping their lives.

Thousands of NJ
Families to Lose
Access to Child

Care Assistance
Due to 

Budget Shortfall. 

Speak up now.

Town Hall
Meeting

https://acnj.org/

